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 Hello Everyone 
 

 I am so happy to be back and see everyone’s smil-
ing faces again.  I am still getting back into the swing of 
things again but with the great job that Christine, Carolyn 
and Patti did while I was away, it has made the transition 
from stay-at-home mom to working mom much smoother.  
I just want to thank the girls for taken such great care of the 
branch in my absence.   
 I have planned some events for December, which, 
of course, all have to do with that impending day that eve-
ryone young and old gets excited for… CHRISTMAS!   
 December 3rd 7pm 
 The Friends of the Ann Farwell Branch are holding 
a meeting to discuss up-coming events and new ideas for 
fundraising.  If you are interested in joining, please feel free 
to drop in or call me at 613-476-4130. 
 December 6th 10-3pm 
 The Friends of the Ann Farwell Branch are holding 
a bake and book sale in the library.  All proceeds are to go-
ing towards purchases for the library to better serve all pa-
trons wants and needs, so please come out and support your 
library.  
 December 13th 10-3pm 
 Christmas make and take craft for the kids 
 December 16th 1-8pm 
 Our annual Christmas Patron Appreciation Day.  
Coffee and baked goods available for all our wonderful pa-
trons to thank you for another great year!  
 December 20th 10-3pm 
 Make and take crafts for kids. 
 December 25th – Library will be closed 
 January 1st – Library will be closed 
 
 - Jenn Kingma 

MILFORD LIBRARY 
BOOK CLUBS 

A discussion of pre-selected titles takes place twice 
monthly for adults, and on the 3rd Thursday for the 
Mothers and Daughters book club. 
 

Second Thursdays at 2:00 pm     
 

Dec. 11th Spelling Mississippi by Marnie  
  Woodrow 
Jan. 8th Poetry Selection 
Feb. 12th  Of This Earth by Rudy Wiebe 
 

 
Third Thursdays at 7:00 pm 
 
Dec. 18  The Namesake by Jhumpa Lahiri 
 

We welcome new members! 
 
Mother-Daughter Book Club  
 

 
This book club has been discontinued 
 
For more information contact:  
       Milford Library: 476-4130 
Evening Book Club Co-ordinator: 476-5024 
Afternoon Book Club Co-ordinator: 476-7785 

Sat. 31 The last day of this year all of us are well and 
wonder if we will all be alive the last day of the coming 
year. It is a lovely day and quite cold froze up hard. 
Archie and Emmit  went over to Picton. 
 
 - Submitted by Vicki Emlaw 

- Life in the Past    -  Cont’d  from page 18 

MOVING? 
 

If you are leaving South Marysburgh but wish to 
keep informed on  happenings in the township 

you may have the Mirror mailed monthly 
to your new location.  

 

1 year subscription - - $30  
 

Call 613.476.1139 for more information   


